Year 3 Roman Day

Dear Parents and Carers,

On Wednesday 6" December 2023, we are hosting a Roman Day to immerse the pupils in a range of
activities linked to their history topic of Roman Britain.

On this day, we are encouraging the pupils to come dressed to school in Roman attire, such as robes,
Centurion soldiers, Emperors and Gladiators.

Please do not feel obliged to buy a costume. Most costumes could be made with materials you
already have at home. If pupils choose not to dress up, then they must attend school in their school
uniform.

Here are some costume ideas:

Please ensure children have a warm coat and possibly some trousers to wear when playing outside
at lunchtime as the weather is now getting colder. Please ensure they have suitable footwear for
playing outside.

If props are sent into school for your child’s costume, please ensure that they have your child’s name
on them and any clothing items that can become detached from the costume.

All activities for this day will be conducted during the school day.
Thank you for your support.

Year 3 Team.



